
Speakeasy  Singles  
Serving Singles Since 1985!  

P. O. Box 20565, Charleston, WV   25362 

Next Dance—FEBRUARY 19th! - Our Valentine’s Dance with Don 

Gibson & the VELVETONES BAND at the Beni Kendem Temple 

in downtown Charleston 

WINTER JAM TOUR CHARLESTON CIVIC CENTER!!!!!! Buffy Lucas 

would like to invite SES Singles to come out and join her for this 

amazing Christian Rock Concert this Saturday, January 2nd at the 

Charleston Civic Center. The concert starts around 5:45. People start 

standing in line early to get good seats— which go fast. The concert 

is always sold out and very popular with youth groups, churches and those from out of state. No 

ticket is required, just a $10 offering at the door. She will be standing in line around 3:00 if anyone would like to 

come on out.  Buffy asks you to let her know ASAP so you can meet & get the best seats possible (304)881-3828.  

Sat 

Jan 2 

Everyone had such a BLAST at the last Bowling Night, Michele has decid-

ed to do it again! Had a good turnout last time! It will be at Town & 

County Lanes in Nitro (Route 25, near the St Albans-Nitro bridge). Will be  

Saturday, Jan 9th from 12-2.   Lunch afterwards at  “Mayberry’s Restau-

rant” in St. Albans!  RSVP to Michele so she knows how many lanes to 

reserve ahead of time. Michele's # is 304-807-6285.  

Sat 

Jan 9 

DOUBT IT CARD GAME at Michele’s House 7:00—10:00 pm. 

Bring a snack or drink if you like. Call for directions 304-807-

6285. This is an EASY card game and FUN......... Almost like 

Kenny Rogers song...... You have to know when to hold ‘em 

and when to BLUFF!!!!!!  

I DOUBT IT 

Tues 

Jan 12 

2016 

www.speakeasy

singles.com or 

FaceBook  
SINGLE Stands For:   

(S)tress (I)s (N)ow (G)one, (L)ife’s (E)asier!  

DINNER & A MOVIE!   How does Olive Garden sound on Corridor G at 5:00 , 

then we can catch a movie at Southridge about 7:00 or so!  Don’t know what 

movies will be playing then,  but when you RSVP for dinner, we’ll know  and 

what sounds good!    Call Nancy at 304-925-8024, RSVP on FB or email 

Nifty50inWV@gmail.com.   

Sun 

Jan 17 

If you are not happy being single, you won’t be happy being married.  Happiness comes from within, not from 

people.   Enjoy LIFE, this isn’t a Dress Rehearsal!   



The Board Members of 

Speak Easy wishes EACH 

and EVERY one of you a 

VERY Happy, Healthy 

and Prosperous New 

Year! 

If YOU would like to sponsor something, just pick something  YOU 

want to do, call Michele at 304-807-6285 or any Board Member, 

we’ll help you get it advertised.  Then you take the RSVPs and EN-

JOY  YOUR event with everyone!  Great way to spend the winter!  

Bowling, dinner, Super Bowl party, movies, etc.   

BOARD NOMINATIONS DUE JANUARY 17TH!  By-Laws state we have 

Board Elections in January.... So we are!   Need fresh ideas and YOU can 

become a part of the future of SpeakEasy  which will be celebrating 31 

years this May!  On the inside we have a form with positions.  Since no 

dance in January, we’re asking you to CALL or EMAIL with your name if 

you want to nominate yourself, or someone that you believe would be 

an excellent choice.  Deadline January 17th or drop in the Nomination 

Box at the New Year’s Dance this Thursday!   Positions will be an-

nounced in the February Newsletter!   Need fresh ideas and people will-

ing to make a difference  in Single people’s lives so that we can all EN-

JOY LIFE and Have FUN!   

Single is not a “Status”,  Its a word that 

best describes a person who is strong 

enough to live and enjoy life without de-

pending on others.   

No Calendar this 

month, instead, 

the Board Nomi-

nation Form, with 

description of du-

ties, etc.   

Chairperson Vicky 304-925-8099 

Treasurer Jack 304-562-3709 

Dance Coordinator Sue   

Newsletter Nancy 304-925-8024 

Fund Raiser Lana 304-586-2666 

Activities  Michele 304-769-0842 

Secretary Pat   

Member at Large Greg 304-949-4205 

Web Page  Vicky 304-925-8099 

FaceBook Nancy 304-925-8024  

2015 Volunteer SpeakEasy Board 

Self-Expression Group 5:30 pm 

at Taylor Books on Capitol 

Street.   Contact Mary at 304-

552-5189.   Just casual conver-

sation on whatever the topic might be!  

It is with great sadness we report the death of 

Bill Wolford on Dec. 14th, who for years was 

the Chairperson for SpeakEasy Singles.  Bill put 

125% into SpeakEasy and will be missed by 

many who knew him.   

We mail out this Newsletter for those who wish to receive it in the 

mail for $16.00 a year.  However, it is important to realize that to 

REALLY keep on  top of events,  join the email group from our in-

ternet site:  speakeasysingles.com.  Vicky posts  events of interest 

to singles in the area as well as SpeakEasy Events.  Also, you can 

join the FaceBook Group for SpeakEasy that will post upcoming 

SpeakEasy events.  There have been times that someone wants to 

sponsor something  that is happening the next week, so no time to 

put in the newsletter.  That is why we have the mailing group 

“Events” from  the internet site, or the FaceBook Group page.    

Sunday, Feb 7th.  Nancy usually sponsors the 

SuperBowl, and is THINKING of having at her 

house, although she lives up Campbell’s Creek, 

so the weather may play a roll in this, but she 

does have a big screen TV and yard to park in as  

anyone knows who has  attended the Ice Cream 

Socials..... Will announce in Feb newsletter! 

In Loving Memory of those who 

cared to make a difference....... 


